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Dresden Area Central School is such a wonderful place to learn.  We thank our students, parents, community and 
staff for making it such a great place. THANK YOU! 

 

   

DACS Sprit Wear 

Click here to purchase  DACS Spirit Wear .   
 

We the Eagle T-Shirts 

Our sense of belonging initiative continues.  With the outpour 
of togetherness we felt meeting as a school in the gym with 
our t-shirts, we are doing it again this year.  This year our 
shirts will be red with black lettering.  T-shirts are $10.  Any 
donation helps to offset costs.  Come check them out at our 
first Pep Rally on October 26 at 9:30am.  

Photo Days 

Photo day is October 2nd with Edge Imaging.  Retake day is 
November 16th.  Spring photo and class pictures will take 
place on April 2nd.  Spring Photo retakes are on May 3rd.  
 

Pizza Day 

Pizza Days will begin in October.  All orders must be made 
through School Cash Online per week.   
You still have time to order for October!   
https://lkdsb.schoolcashonline.com/  
 
                                                                             

Skating 

We are thrilled to announce that skating is back!  Please 
be reminded your child must have a fitted CSA helmet 
and skates to attend.  If your child does want to skate 
and needs help getting equipment, please contact your 
child’s teacher for assistance.   
 

https://www.lkdsb.net/school/dresden
http://www.lkdsb.net/
https://cpswear.gearware.com/Shop/Store.aspx?sid=16&ssid=5078018A44BB2F8919EE0E8AB2A7BE9AA7FE3CBC
https://lkdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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Morning Drop Off 

Parents and Guardians dropping off in the morning are 
reminded to drop students off at the FDK gate no earlier than 
9:00am.  We have supervision on the yard starting at 9:00am. 

Crosswalk 

We have had several community complaints about students 
not using the crosswalk properly.  Many students are pressing 
the button without looking before crossing. Teachers have 
reviewed the safety of the crosswalk as well as a staff 
member giving reminders at dismissal.  It is important that 
buses exit prior to our walkers crossing as it does cause a 
traffic jam.  We are doing our best to have our buses 
dismissed prior to our walkers getting to the crosswalk. 
Please review crosswalk safety with your child.    

 

Terry Fox Run 

Thank you to Mrs. Long for organizing 
our successful Terry Fox run with the 
help of our volunteers.   

 

 

 School Council  

Our next School Council meeting is November 1 at 6:30pm in 
the library. All are welcome.   

Halloween 

On October 31st students have the option to wear a school 
appropriate costume to school or black & 
orange. No weapons or Halloween masks.  
Any treats brought in for classes must be 
packaged and nut free.   
 

Cross Country 

Thank you to Ms. Malott for coaching Cross Country.  We had 
many grade 4-8 students come out to practice.  A permission 
form will be going out shortly with dates of upcoming meets. 

  

Upcoming Days 

October 6               PD Day 
October 9              THANKSGIVING 
October 12 Cross Country Meet Wallaceburg 
October 17 IEPs Go Home 
October 25 Grade 7/8 LevelUp Careers Day 
October 31            Dress Up/Black & Orange Day 

 
 

 
 
 

 


